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Anitha - Cholan Tours Pvt Ltd 

From: SpiceJet <noreply@spicejet.com>
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2020 12:04 PM
To: anitha@cholantours.com
Subject: SpiceJet Flight Notification

 

THIS IS AN AUTO-GENERATED MESSAGE. PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL. 
 
Dear Customer (PNR:EI7MTR): Due to operational reason, departure time of your SpiceJet flight from 
Varanasi has been revised. Here are the details- SG 2420, 15-Feb-20, Varanasi - Delhi (Terminal 1C), now 
departing at 06:25 PM. View your revised itinerary at https://book.spicejet.com/Search.aspx?op=5. We 
regret the inconvenience caused. Please check flight status at http://book.spicejet.com/FlightStatus.aspx 
or contact us at +919871803333 / +919654003333 for any further assistance.  
 
Sincerely,  
SpiceJet Customer Service 
Email: custrelations@spicejet.com  

 


